



Produced by the Journalism & Marketing Academy

The Week Ahead

Mon. Mar. 20th - B Day *REGULAR DRESS CODE

Tues. Mar. 21st - C Day *REGULAR DRESS CODE

Wed. Mar. 22nd - A Day *REGULAR DRESS CODE

*INCOMING FRESHMEN Q&A NIGHT - 6 PM

Thurs. Mar. 23rd - B Day *REGULAR DRESS CODE

Fri. March 24th - C Day *ST. MARY'S PRIDE DRESS *CONNECTLIFE BLOOD

Important Dates

DRIVE

March 21st - Senior Trip Meeting @ 6 pm in the Cafeteria

March 24th - ConnectLife Blood Drive

March 31st - End of 3rd Quarter



Spring Sports Coaches' Info

Tennis

Coach George Besch - GeorgeBesch1@gmail.com

Softball

Coach Erin Hufford - HuffordE@Canisius.edu

Baseball

Coach Mike Wagner - CoachWags4144@netzero.net
Coach Jason Kline - JasonAndMichelleKline@gmail.com

Women's Lacrosse

Coach Casey LeFevre - Casey.LeFevre@gmail.com

Men's Lacrosse

Coach Fred White - Buffalo@AlwaysSunnyLacrosse.com

Track

Coach Dan Rosati - DRosati@Smhlancers.org Coach Charlie Planz - Chargers365@aol.com

Thurs. March 23rd

5:30 pm - M. Lacrosse @ West Seneca West

Guidance Corner

Attention Seniors

- Are you looking for information regarding scholarship? Just a reminder that lists of Scholarships and Scholarship information are posted on the St. Mary's Counseling Webpage, www.smhlancers.org/counseling-center.
- Colleges may contact you regarding the need for a Final Transcript. Please know that the Counseling Center will be mailing/posting Final Transcripts at the end of June, when the school year ends. You just need to let the Counseling Center know what college you will be attending.
- Don't forget to let the Counseling Center know of your college acceptances and scholarship awards. By the way, the Class of 2023 has been awarded nearly \$3.3 million in scholarships. Congratulations!

Attention Juniors & Sophomores

The Counseling Center is excited to announce the return of the **College Tour Program**, where we will lead a group of students on a visit to multiple colleges and universities. This year, we are planning to visit schools between here and **Boston**, **Mass**, **over a three-day period**.

Due to sports, exams, performances, and end-of-year celebrations, we are looking to hold the trip the **last week of June or the first week of July.** The cost of the trip will be about **\$500** per person (includes hotel, transportation, and all meals), though this may change depending on the number of people who sign up. Yes, parents are welcome to join us!

More information (including a list of colleges to be visited) will be coming soon!

SAT Prep Class

The course will cover both verbal and math skills and help students to navigate the intricacies of the SAT exam given by the College Board.

The cost of the course is \$90. (Review book included)

The course will run 4 days a week for 3 consecutive weeks.

* Note: Registration for the exam is done separately through the College Board website. St. Mary's cannot register individual students for the exam!

Session II - May 6th Exam

Registration Deadline for the actual exam is April 7th

Registration deadline for the Prep course is March 31st

Course Dates:

April 17th – 20th (Monday – Thursday)

April 24th 27th (Monday – Thursday)

May 1st – 4th (Monday – Thursday)

Attention Juniors

It's time to start planning your **Senior Trip!**

Our first meeting will be

Tuesday, March 21st at 6 pm in the **Cafeteria. **

Please come with at least one parent.

Any questions, see Mrs. Tytka or Mrs. Junik.

Blood Drive!

Friday, March 24th is the next ConnectLife Blood Drive!

Anyone 16 years and older can sign up with Mrs. Powers or anyone in the Health & Sciences Academy.